2025 SLATE FOR NOMINATION AS ELDERS,
DEACONS, AND NOMINATING COMMITTEE

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

| joined Tuckahoe with my family in 2014. Since then, | have taught Sunday School and served on both the
Stewardship & Finance and Fellowship committees. | have served as a Deacon and an Elder. My family includes my
husband Kemp and our two teenagers, Ben and Erin.

KERRY BARKSDALE
NOMINATING COMMITTEE

| am a lifelong member of Tuckahoe (1991)—son of Jim & Karen Cooke and grandson of Sandy Richardson—and am
currently active in the choir. Over the years at Tuckahoe, | have also participated in handbells, soundboard, acolyte,
Youth Group, TPC musical productions, and occasionally as the VBS puppeteer. | am an Eagle Scout, and my project
benefitted Tuckahoe's then-decrepit tool shed. My wife of seven years, Jessie, and | have two kids: Frances (3y) and
Rowan (20m).

J[B COOKE
NOMINATING COMMITTEE

| joined Tuckahoe Church in the early eighties. Originally, | felt the welcoming atmosphere as a new member, and
that feeling continues to this day. | have served on this Property Committee since 2009 and as an Elder, Deacon,
Sunday School Teacher, Decor, Fellowship, and Nominating Committees- and serve as one of the leaders of
Theology on Tap. | consider the members of Tuckahoe my family. My children grew up in this church and my
husband, Lucky, is also a very active member!

CAMELLIA WRONIEWICZ
NOMINATING COMMITTEE

ELDERS

| joined Tuckahoe forty years ago. | was a CPA and recently retired as a tax preparer. | serve on the Stewardship &
Finance Committee and have served on various other TPC committees, taught Sunday School and the Disciple Class,
and served as moderator of several Presbytery committees and task forces.

My family and | joined Tuckahoe in 2016, returning to the church | knew as a child! It's been a joy to watch my own
children, Sarah Grace (10th grade) and Jack (6th grade), grow up in such a nurturing community. Over my time at
Tuckahoe, | have been a children’s Sunday school teacher, a member of the Christian Formation Committee, and a
member of the choir. | previously served 3 terms as a deacon, as well as serving as the Moderator of the Board of
Deacons.

| joined Tuckahoe Presbyterian in the fall of 2003 and soon became a youth advisor. Since that time, I've enjoyed
being in the choir, serving as an elder and deacon as well teaching in Women'’s Study Group, Sunday School, and
Vacation Bible School. | feel blessed by my friends at Tuckahoe who have supported and nurtured me over the years
and are part of my Virginia family. I'm also very close to my NC & SC Macaulay family (siblings and cousins) and am
fortunate to have two dear sons: (1) Burt, who lives in Richmond with his wife, Katie, and their 3-year-old daughter,
Arden, and (2) Alex, who lives in Taiwan.

My wife, Barbara Luckett, and | joined this wonderful church family at TPC at the beginning of 2018. While members
at Tuckahoe, we've been incredibly fortunate to see family expand, with Graham (5) and Margot (1) joining us since.
If that wasn’t enough, we're lucky enough to have been joined by Barbara's parents, James and Marsha Luckett, just
this past year. While at Tuckahoe, I've thoroughly enjoyed being a member of our choir. | served as a Deacon from
2019-2022 and Barbara and | have both served as Youth Group leaders in the past as well. We look forward to
continuing to see the growth and energy here at Tuckahoe and how it will shape the future Christian formation of our
children here at TPC in the years to come.

| am a junior at Hermitage High School. | have been a part of TPC for as long as | has been alive. | am currently
serving on Outreach and Christian Formation and am a member of the choir. | am also a part of the Youth Group. At
school, | am a part of the Speech Team, Book Club, and am Captain of the Hermitage Quiz Bowl team.

MOLLIE MEADOWS
YOUTH ELDER




KAREN BOYLES
DEACON

KIT CRAWFORD
DFACON

AMY GLASS
DEACON

MARSHA LUCKETT
DEACON

PAT MILLER
DEACON

DOT SMITH
DEACON

DONNA BOONE WALKER
DEACON

AMANDA WALLACE
DEACON

DEACONS

| joined Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church in December 2022, and participate in the Contemporary Issues Sunday school
class, the Women's Study Group, TPC Book Club, and Sisters in Spirit. | am also an adult literacy tutor with The Read
Center.

| am a born member of Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church. My parents were charter members of Tuckahoe, and | was
born the year of the charter. In the mid-1980s, | left Tuckahoe for another church but a few years later felt God
tapping on my shoulder telling me to return ‘home’, which | did. I've been here ever since. | have been involved with
the Fellowship Committee for decades and love that group. Over the years, I've been a Deacon (now serving my
fourth term) and I'm also on the Qutreach Committee with my main communication being CARITAS. Interests outside
of church are live music venues, gardening, and traveling.

In 1955, my family moved from Bristol Va to Richmond and Tuckahoe became our church. | had my confirmation in
Wilson Hall, attended Sunday School in the big White House, Duntreath, watched the education building and
Sanctuary constructed, and have fond memories of Youth Group. | married Robert (Bob) Glass in 1977, and we were
members of Christ Presbyterian Church after our children, Tiffany and James, were born. When the Pastor was called
away, | came home to Tuckahoe and Bob followed. | was active in Presbyterian Women Circles for many years and
have been ordained as a Deacon and an Elder. | have served on the Fellowship Committee, cooked for Wednesday
Night Suppers, and participated on Mission Teams. My current occupation is Grandmother to Aidan (18), Charlie
(18), and Renae (16). | enjoy playing Mah Jong and traveling, and Bob and | enjoy camping with our Yorkie, Lucy.

| joined Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church last year after moving to the Richmond area to be closer to children and
grandchildren. While a member of the Presbyterian church in Fredericksburg for over 30 years, | served in various
positions including Sunday School teacher, moderator of Presbyterian Women, Deacon, and Elder.

| joined Tuckahoe 40-plus years ago after a neighbor welcomed my family into the neighborhood by inviting my then
3-year-old daughter to Tuckahoe's VBS. Since then, | have served several terms as an Elder, taught Sunday School
and VBS, and served on the Christian Formation, Personnel Administration, and Outreach Committees. My husband
is Paul (a member of St. Bridget Catholic Church), and | have a son, daughter-in-law, and grandson (Alex, Robbie, and
Oliver) at Tuckahoe, and a daughter, son-in-law, and two grandchildren in San Diego.

| am a lifelong member of TPC. My parents were charter members, so | was literally born into the church. | have
served previously as a Deacon, an Elder, a Sunday school teacher, a VBS teacher and a Youth Group leader. | have
also been a member of numerous committees. My husband, Walter, and | can be found most Sundays in the balcony
with my daughter, Rachel Sherman, and her family - Ethan, Wyatt, and Emory. | have found TPC to be a place of joy,
celebration, and mourning with family baptisms, weddings, and funerals (both parents). This congregation has
always offered me love, nurturing, comfort, and support, and | look forward to offering others the same as a part of
TPC's ministry.

| joined Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church in 2024 after visiting for about two years with my husband, who was a Deacon
and Usher. Besides church activities, | am active in James River Art League and Tarrington Art League, Richmond
Shag Club (love to dance), and Indian Creek Community Group in Kilmarnock, Va. Family includes husband Jerry
Walker, son David Towberman, daughter Dana Gaskin, and son-in-law Charles Gaskin, and three Gaskin
grandchildren, Andrew, Tyler, and Addison. We all live in the Richmond metropolitan area.

| joined the church in 1990. My husband Dixon and | have three adult children and four grandchildren. I'm interested
in oil painting, gardening, reading cooking, and knitting.



